
 
 
 
 
 

PO Box 35002 
Billings, MT 59107‐5002 

(406)256‐2742 
(406)254‐7940 (Fax) 

July 17, 2024 
Board of County Commissioners 
Finance Office 
Yellowstone County 
 
Dear BOCC, 
 
During the preliminary budget cycle, I made a request for one F.T.E. to fill a new deputy election 
administrator position. It is important that person is on board prior to the federal general election, 
working alongside Mr. Gillen before his contract expires.  Therefore, I request formal approval of 
the request and the ability of Elections to recruit for the position prior to the final budget ratification 
on September 3, 2024.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
/s/ K.V. Aldrich 
 
K.V. Aldrich 
 
 
 
 
 


